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SJR 1774 is now before the Appropriations Subcommittee on Finance and Tax.   
 
A similar House version, HJR 7105 by Rep Eagle would add an additional $25,000 exemption 
for homestead properties valued between $75,000 and $100,000. House Speaker Richard 
Corcoran spoke in support of HJR 7105 and it should up for a House floor vote next week. 
 
The Chamber urges you to contact Volusia House members to vote NO on HJR 7105.  
 

http://www.myfloridahouse.gov/Sections/Bills/billsdetail.aspx?BillId=59620&SessionId=83

